South Pymatuning Recessed and Budget Meeting

The Budget Meeting of South Pymatuning Township Board of Supervisors was held November 27, 2018 at 6:30PM in the municipal building with Chairperson Bill Klumph, and Supervisor's Rose Lyons and Chuck Vranich.

The supervisors worked on and discussed several line items for the budget.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Rose Lyons to accept Chuck Vranich's resignation from the vacancy board effective November 20, 2018. Motion passed.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Rose Lyons to appoint Barbara Morrow to fill the vacancy board until January 2019. Motion passed unanimously.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Rose Lyons to advertise for the 2019 Reorganization and Auditor meeting. Motion passed unanimously.

A motion was made by Bill Klumph and seconded by Rose Lyons to adjourn the meeting. Motion passed unanimously. The meeting ended at 6:14PM

Submitted by

Rose Lyons

Secretary